
 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 

interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 

our Grand Knight, Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or 
Financial Secretary Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114. 

  

The next Meeting will be Thursday,  
March 21st, 2019 

 

The second grade will be receiving the Sacrament 

of Reconciliation on March 10th.   Please keep them 

in your prayers. 

For those who are going to be 

confirmed in April you need to 

select your patron Saint and your sponsor.  

Please fill out the form that you were given in 

class and             turn it in to Mrs. Norton.  

Father Suresh was instrumental in having a 

Shrine built in his home country,  the Shrine is 

for Our Lady of Lourdes and is located at the  

top of a hill.  He is very proud of the Shrine.  On 

you tube there are videos of Father saying 

Mass at the Shrine.   If you log onto You Tube and enter 

divyaswaram TV and then enter Father Suresh you can see the 

videos of Mass at the Shrine.  You will be amazed at the number of 

people who make the trip to the Shrine. 

There will be no 4:00PM Mass or RE classes on March 24th due to  

Spring Break.  Classes will resume on March 31st. 

The  Heart of St. John Vianney will be at St. Francis of Assisi Church  

in Bend on Tuesday, March 5th.  Bishop Cary will celebrate Mass at 

7:oo AM. Veneration will continue until 10:30 AM. 

Sundays from 2—4 PM in the social hall. 
Please join the Knights of Columbus for a fun-

filled afternoon.  See you then! 

REMINDER:  February and March the Knights will 
be asking for donations for PENNIES FOR HEAVEN 

to support seminary students at Mount Angel 
Seminary. Our February breakfast will also be 

dedicated for that cause. Thanks in advance for 
your generous support. 

March Duties: 

March 3rd, Coffee & donuts served by: Patty Bachman & 
Stephanie Petrucci 
March 17th, Coffee & donuts served by: Mary Ellen Daugherty 
& Jan Hufuagel 
March 24th, Breakfast served by: The Altar Society 
March 31st, Coffee & donuts served by: Mary Ellen Daugherty 
& Jan Hufuagel 
Albs: Julie Hicks 
Fonts: Heidi Wlodarczyk 
 
 
If you would like to join the Altar Society, green slips are in the 
back of the church, please fill one out and drop off in the office. 
We would love to have you! 
 
 

Lent is coming up and we will be serving Soup 
Suppers on the 8th and 22nd of March and on April 
5th.  If you can volunteer to help, please contact 

To prepare for Lent and Holy week there will be confessions at 

7:00PM on March 20th during Adoration.  Father Suresh and Father 

Saji will hear confessions.  Adoration will give you time to meditate 

on how you can improve your life with Christ. 

A BIG THANK YOU!! 

To Our Parish Family– Thanks to all of you for your cards, flowers, 

phone calls, but most of all, for all of your prayers. I’m on the mend 

and thank God for each of you. 

Connie Bogart 
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